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BUJUMBURA, Burundi -- Burundi and Rwanda threatened Tuesday to send soldiers 

into neighboring Congo to hunt down Hutu extremists responsible for slaughtering more 

than 160 displaced Congolese Tutsis at a U.N. refugee camp in Burundi.  

A Congolese government spokesman, Henri Mova Sakanyi, said his nation wanted to 

resolve the situation diplomatically but would be "obliged to react" if foreign troops 

crossed its border.  

Burundi's army chief accused Congolese soldiers of participating in Friday's massacre, 

which witnesses said was launched from Congo.  

The United Nations said it had suspended talks with the National Liberation Forces, the 

Burundian Hutu rebel group that asserted responsibility for the killings, because "it seems 

they are not willing to contribute to the peace process."  
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